Issuance of Building Safety Certificate.

Your office letter No-573 dated 19.06.2023

As desired vide letter under reference, the Building Safety
nclosed herewith for taking further action.

Eg(;l@zténgineer

Division Dalhgusie
P Dalh®usie

)y to the Assistant Engineer Ualhousie Sub Division
o his office letter No. 534 dated 08.09.2023.



4. Therefore, the certificate is hereby issued for the year 2023-24 on the basis
p nce of the building only. No officer/official of this office will attend any plea
Court of Law in case of any dispute.

’\ —
'A)
Assa\ ant Engineer

Dalhousie Sub Division
HPPWD Dalhousie




